
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Summer 2: Learning in Year 1 

 

R.E 
We come back from half term into an important Holy Day, The 

Pentecost, we will be attending Church and Mass this day. We continue 

our unit of Neighbours this half term, looking at those around the world 

and how we are all connected by God’s love.  

This half terms value is Justice, we will discuss this within class and what it 

means to us.  

 

Science 
We are finishing our fantastic unit, Animals! 

This half term we will be focusing on, 

comparing the structures of different animals 

and how we can look after them! We will 

also explore the seasonal change of 

Summer! 

 

Our scientist this half term are Metrologists, 

linking with our focus of seasonal change. 
  

Art and DT 
This half term we are focusing on 

design and technology. We will be 

creating our very own carriages from 

Cinderella, using wheels and axles to 

help us! 

 

Music 
We are using Charranga to explore the 

unit Reflect, Rewind and Replay! We will 

be exploring different types of music and 

using different instruments.  

History and Geography 

In our final half term we 

are continuing our History 

topic, toys. We will be 

linking this to DT, creating 

our own carriages and 

comparing them to the 

past! 
 

English 
This term we are returning to our traditional 

tales theme! This time exploring the tale of 

Cinderella and Jack and the Beanstalk, 

creating wonderful narrative pieces of writing! 

Not only this, we will also learn a poem by 

heart, which is a tricky task!  

P.E 
This final half term we have 

Sports Day! Within our PE lessons 

we are focusing on our FMS skills, 

in particular, catching and 

bouncing a ball! 
 

 

Maths 
In maths this half term, we will be using multiplication and 

division, money and place value to 100!  

PSHE 
Our new PSHE topic this half term is money! We will be 

looking at how we use money and how to manage it. 

We will also be looking at saving and budgeting. 
 
 

 

Computing 
We are using Tech outside this half term. 

We will use Purple Mash to help us and 

use different applications to do so! 

Supporting your child with their 

learning 
• Reading with your child at 

least 3 times a week.  

• Completing the homework 

menu.  

• Practise counting in 2s, 10s 

and 5s.  


